
 

July 11, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The Cass County Health Clinic is excited to announce our provider will be on site at the Beardstown 

MS/HS offering school/sports physicals for the students during registration on August 6th from 10:00 am 

– 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm -7:00 pm and August 7th from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm – 7:00 pm. 

If your student is in need of a school/sports physical and you would like to have one completed in the 

school during registration please contact the Cass County Health Clinic to schedule an appointment. We 

are happy to mail a packet to you once the appointment is scheduled. You can bring your completed 

packet to school registration at your scheduled appointment time. We will be billing insurance this day 

so please bring your copay (if you have one) to the appointment. Please ensure you include your child’s 

shot record as we will be offering immunizations during the physical to those who have turned in their 

paperwork ahead of time to the Cass County Health Department.   

If you would prefer to visit the provider in the office or if you are in need of a Primary Care Provider, 

Cass County Health Clinic is accepting new patients in our Virginia and Beardstown offices. Please call to 

schedule your appointment today.  

Cass County Health Clinic Virginia                                                            Cass County Health Clinic Beardstown 

331 S. Main Street                                                                                       8590 St. Luke’s Drive 

Virginia, IL. 62691                                                                                        Beardstown, IL. 62618 

Phone: 217-452-3057                                                                                 Phone: 217-323-2242 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tiffany Angelo, RN 
Clinic Director  
 
Cass County Health Clinic 

331 S. Main Street 

Virginia, IL.  62691 

217-452-3057 


